
Trojan Boosters

October 28, 2024

3:45

Call to Order: 3:45

Members present: Kristi, Janet, Lisa, Andrea, Kami, Jennifer

Minutes: Review prior meeting minutes – approved by Kami and seconded by Janet.

Treasurer's Report: Janet- $9,527.10 total. Funds went out for 1,500.00 the Hudl subscription
for boy’s basketball and football. The football fund has $620 in donations for Football safety

equipment.

New Business:
● Membership appreciation: January 25th for quad game against Prairie. Kristi will

send out invites a couple weeks before.

Membership Drive & Booster Wall Update: New board and requests have been

given to James. Final reminders have been sent and 10 boards will be replaced

with new sponsors.

● Funding Request: No new funding requests

Old Business:

● Social Media: Jennifer and Lisa are taking over Booster posting. Weekly sports emails
will come from Janet and/or James. Adding facebook page info to the Booster

appreciation invite.

● Membership drive additional funding:

New categories on the membership forms and on the website are active. Lisa is fixing
the Weebly donation link with Mr. Stoner.

● Center Court Update: Bob Wilson is working on the project with Lisa and it is about
75% finished. Lisa met with Mr. Dail to discuss location and logistics. He will report

back after speaking with building maintenance to confirm location and logistics of

placement and adjustments.

● Next meeting: December 16 at 3:45 Adjourn: 4:06 p.m.


